
From: CRABB, Stephen stephen.crabb.mp@parliament.uk 
Sent: Sunday, February 19, 2023 8:14:05 AM 
To: mark austin <markaustin1@msn.com> 
Subject: Bluetree Contact Form - Mark Austin, SA62 5PR  
  

Dear Mark, 

Thank you for taking the time, along with Geraint, to come and see me at my recent advice surgery.  

I was very interested to hear of your plans for the Cross Inn, and was particularly impressed by the 
apparent level of expertise within your working group. It does sound like you have a significant 
backing to the project. I was pleased to hear of the considerable progress you have already made, 
with the launch of the share offer fairly imminent. 

I do wish you and the rest of the team every success in this venture and I look forward, with interest, 
to hearing the continued progress in ensuring the community retain and pub and community facility. 

Please do get back in touch if I can assist in any way going forward. 

Kind regards, 

Stephen 

Rt Hon Stephen Crabb MP 

Member of Parliament for Preseli Pembrokeshire 

  

House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA 

T: 020 7219 0907 

Suite 1, 20 Upper Market Street, Haverfordwest, Pembrokeshire, SA61 1QA 

T: 01437 767555 

  

Sign up to my e-newsletter at: www.stephencrabb.com  

Twitter: @SCrabbPembs 

Facebook: @StephenCrabbPembs 
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